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Information about the introduction of Release 7 on simap.ch  

    

The following changes have been made to the simap.ch platform. They will be activated on 
June 18, 2014.  
 
– New form “Monitoring of sustainable procurement practices”: Certain federal agencies will 

be using this new form to collect data on the sustainability of procurement practices. 

– Online subscriptions on the simap platform: Contract award information has been added 
to the pool of available data. All types of publications (such as invitations to tender, 
contracts awarded, etc.) are now available for online subscribers. 

– Expansion of simap SOAP interface: Data from simap.ch can be imported automatically 
through the SOAP interface, e.g. for publication in a cantonal gazette. 

 

 

 

You will find a description of the changes in the user guidelines on simap.ch.  

  

 


